
 
Dear Dr. Ferrater Mora, 
 
Thank you for your letter: we are delighted with your choice of topic! 
I am enclosing a copy of the invitation for you to see and I hope it meets with your 
approval. Mrs Mclntosh  will treat the theme from the point of view of education and 
being a parent, Mr. Greenleaf’s interest in the development of the individual so he may 
speak on that although we have not yet heard. We have no idea what Mr. Schwartz will 
speak on; apparently he is quite a fiery individual. 
Would it be possible for you to arrive at the Spence School sometime between 10.30 
and 10.45? In that way you will have a moment to meet the speakers you don’t already 
know. 
We would be delighted to arrange for you to spend the night in New York –Friday, 
Saturday or both- if you could let us know. 
We also hope that your wife will be coming up with you. 
Very sincerely, 
 
(Mrs. John Macomber 
70 East 96th street 
New York 28. NY.- 
Sorry about your letter  
being returned before!) 
 
EN night.9·7394 
 
26-I-60 
 
Spence School 
22 East 91 


